

January 19, 2017

Dear CalAsia,

It is with great gratitude that I write this letter to you and the rest of your team for the great work you've done for Chop Stop Rancho Cucamonga. I would like to commend your team for making this project stress-free. Your team did an excellent job on completing the project on schedule. The project Manager always kept the communication open for me to know what's going and where we are at. I am very delighted with the result of the project.

With this regard, I would like to thank the whole team of CalAsia Construction who worked very hard to make this project a success.

Thank you and more power!

All the best,

Kelley Choi

Chop Stop Rancho Cucamonga

Franchise Owner